
The Sugar Notch Borough Recreation Committee will be having a meeting on Tuesday March 18 at 
5:00 at the Sugar Notch Borough Building. The committee is solely for the purpose of discussing 
parks, green space, and recreation areas only. Anyone interested in attending or being part of the 
committee is welcome to attend.  


